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Fort Lewis College was awarded $20 1 000 by NSF to host a Regional 

Conference in the Mathematical Sciences from July 28 to August 1. 

Dick Gibbs was the conference director. The principal lecturer 

was Joel Spencer from SUNY at Stony Brook and his topic was: 

"Probabilistic Methods in Combinatorics". There were 34 participants 

from 20 states at the conference. We were especially pleased that 

Paul Erdos was able to attend for a couple of days. 


